
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

There will be a public hearing on the FY2022 Fisher County Proposed Budget and FY2022 Fisher County 

Drug Forfeiture Fund Budget, the County Clerk Archive Fund and District Clerk Archive Fund in the Fisher 

County Commissioner’s Courtroom, Roby, Texas, August 16th, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. The Proposed Budget 

can be examined in the County Clerk’s office located at 109 North Angelo Roby, Tx 79543 or on the 

Fisher County Website www.fishercounty.org 

 


